
Automatic response on proposals: 
 
Thank you for submitting a proposal to the 2015 IFLA Satellite meeting: Taking Charge of Your 
Career:  Personal Strategies, Institutional Programs, Strong Libraries.  Your proposal will be reviewed 
by the program planning committee.  I will be back in touch with you by 12 January 2015 to notify 
you of the status of your proposal. 
 
Regards, 
Ewa Stenberg, program planning coordinator 
 


